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London, May 11th, 1923.
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Sir A.W. Currie, L.L.D. 
Principal McGill University,
Montreal, lue.
Dear Sir :

The position of Graduate Manager under the Governing 
Body is still open, I believe, and I am writing to you to 
bring before your attention the name of Charles Eraser who 
is a present the Graduate Secretary of the Students Council. 
Mr. Praser has been connected with the Students Council for
over two years and is thoroughly conversant with the work as 
at present being done and also what will be required from 
the Graduate Manager in the ne?/ position.

Dr. Lamb is a great friend of Mr. fraser’s and for 
that reason I do not think he would press his name for the 
position but I know that he would like to have Mr. Praser as

It is veryGraduate Manager, as would Prank Shaughnessy. 
important in this position, I should imagine, that the head 
of the Physical Education Department and coach of the Athletic
teams should be able to work in close connection with the
Graduate Manager and this is one of the reasons why, in my 
opinion, the name of Mr. Praser should be considered.


